2024-03-05 CC AGENDA
PUBLIC COMMUNICATION RELATED TO ITEM D9 - PLUNGE

From: Noah Farrell <noahfarrell@gmail.com>
Date: February 29, 2024 at 11:02:19 AM PST
To: ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS <ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org>

Subject: Plunge Update

Good morning,

f just heard from a friend that the plans for the plunge are up for approval at the

next meeting. | also understand that the pool itself will not be able to be used to host
aquatics competitions. While I'm sure this has been frustrating for council as | know this has
dragged on for years, | am seeing a lot of concerned El Segundo residents that would really
like to see a pause and evaluation of the site for an outdoor pool. Those sound like very
valid concerns and | hope the council will take a beat and listen to these concerns and

reevaluate what we are doing here.

| understand the sentiment that these things have been set in motion by prior council
members, but | hope that doesn't stop each current member from hearing what the

community has to say and really considering it.

| look forward to a productive discussion on Tuesday and sincerely hope the council will
hold off on approving this very large expenditure until this alternative is explored further.

Thank you,
Noah Farrell



